
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us to learn more about the public utilities and road construction project on 1300 East from 2100 
South to 1300 South. This major Salt Lake City infrastructure project will replace century-old water and sewer 
lines and include road paving, new curb and gutter and other enhancements. Full completion date is 
anticipated for Fall 2019.  
 
The project contractor, S&L Inc. and Salt Lake Public Utilities will be hosting the sidewalk meet & greet for 
residents and businesses located on 1300 East from 2100 South to 1700 South. Find out information 
regarding traffic and other construction-related topics.  
 

 What: Sidewalk meet & greet 
 Where: West side of Westminster College crosswalk (1780 South 1300 East) 
 When: Friday August 3, 2018 
 Time: 5:00 P.M. to – 6:00 P.M.  

 
Construction is currently taking place on 1300 East beginning at 2100 South on the west side and will continue 
north to 1300 South. The work then crosses to the east side of 1300 East at 1300 South and move to 2100 South. 
Information and frequent updates are also available at a website dedicated to this project at: 
www.slc.gov/mystreet/1300east. 
 
Contact Us 

 Email: 1300east@slcgov.com (To receive construction update information, send an email with 
the subject line “Update” to the listed email address). 

 Construction Hotline: 801-483-6898 
 Website: www.slc.gov/mystreet/1300east 

1300 East: 1300 South to 2100 South 

Construction Sidewalk Meet & Greet 

 


